
 

 

 
 

 
September 2016 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 
The Ontario Provincial Committee (OPC) of the Air Cadet League of Canada annually 

requires each Squadron to sell OPC Lottery tickets.  Each cadet and staff member of 
173 Royal Tiger Squadron are required to sell at least one booklet of tickets, worth 
$60, on behalf of our Squadron. All ticket stubs and proceeds must be returned to 

the Squadron Sponsoring Committee by 11 Jan 2017. 
 

To ensure each cadet’s participation in this fundraiser we require one refundable 
cheque (or cash) for $60.  All ticket stubs and proceeds, cash or cheque, are to be 

returned to the squadron as soon as possible at which time your cheque will be 
returned.  If the ticket stubs and proceeds are not returned by the 11 Jan 2017 
deadline your cheque will be cashed.  

 
Cheques may be made payable to “173 Squadron Sponsoring Committee”. 

 
 
 

By signing below, you acknowledge and understand as outlined above. 
 

 
Cadet Name (Print) __________________________ (Signature) ______________________ 
 
 
Parent/Guardian Name (Print) __________________ (Signature) ______________________ 
 
 
Home Tel. #: _______________________________ Work Tel. #: _____________________ 

 

 


